Hotline

The Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory is a United States Department of Energy Facility

The Power of You ... Support the United Way







he 1997 United Way Campaign Meeting at PPPL is Tuesday, December 2, at 10:30 A.M. in the MBG Auditorium. All employees are encouraged to attend. In addition to providing information about United Way programs, the meeting will feature refreshments, entertainment, a SPECIAL VISITOR, and door prizes [see list of prizes on page 4]. Everyone who attends is eligible for the prizes drawn, which were donated by area merchants and PPPL staff and management. In addition, those who contribute to this year's campaign will be entered in the Grand Prize Drawing for a \$300 gift certificate for travel arrangements, compliments of PPPL. Watch for your pledge cards in the interoffice mail. They can be dropped off at the close of the meeting or mailed to 1997 United Way Chairperson Mary Ann Brown at MS 38. Donations may be given as a one-time contribution or through payroll deductions. If you donate through payroll deduction, Princeton University will give an additional 15 percent of your contribution. So if your gift is \$52, United Way will actually receive \$60. Contributors may also earmark which charities they would like their donations to fund. Please, support the United Way!

People Helping People



Robert Goldston, Director:

"I give to the United Way because we owe it to the less fortunate members of our community. It is not really a matter of choice, but of obligation to others."



Mary Ann Brown, Engineering and Technical Infrastructure:

"I have participated in PPPL's United Way Campaigns since 1983. During this long association, I have been able to encourage giving through

United Way. A contribution to the United Way expresses our concern for the broader community in which we live and work. Through the services it renders, it also indirectly benefits our own employees and families. In these times of economic uncertainty, United Way programs face an even greater demand for their services. If we don't give, we can be sure there will be many who will go without. Our Burma Shave Slogan says it all: 'So many to help, so much to do, United Way, it's up to you.'"



Scott Larson, Environmental/ Restoration Waste Management:

I support United Way because it gives me an opportunity to help people who may, for one reason or another, not be as fortunate as I am. The United Way

has established a network of caring professionals who stand ready to respond to either group or individual emergencies. I have seen this network in action, and it is impressive. Our society today is an extremely competitive one, and we must remember that not all groups or individuals within society have the same opportunity to compete; the United Way helps bridge that gap. Supporting the United Way is an excellent means for individuals to demonstrate that they have compassion for their fellow human beings, and if it should be needed, that a safety net does exist.



John Luckie, Materiel Control:

"I give to the United Way because there are a lot of unfortunate individuals who deal with problems day in and day out — problems that the rest of us don't often reflect on. I'm fortunate that I

have a healthy family and believe that caring and sharing starts from the heart."

Michael Williams, Engineering and Technical Infrastructure:

"I participate in the Laboratory's United Way campaign because it is a convenient way to support a large number of diverse and worthwhile charities.



By contributing through the Laboratory, we give a little back to the surrounding community which has supported our own programs for many years."

Barbara Sobel, Director's Office:

"As a single mother I will be eternally grateful to the Big Brothers/Big Sisters of Mercer County (funded by the United Way) for my son's big brother, Jim, who was there for my son when he needed a



role model and a friend. This was 17 years ago and that friendship is still going strong."

Margaret King, Buildings and Grounds:

"A good deed makes a difference. Doing nothing? Don't complain. Together we can all make a difference."



John Bennevich, Environmental/ Restoration Waste Management:

"I contribute to the United Way because that organization reminds me of PPPL. First, as the Laboratory is dedicated to the development of fusion



energy, the United Way Organization financially 'energizes' the many charitable programs it serves. Secondly, the Laboratory, as well as the United Way, is made up of teams of responsible individuals who strive to make a better future for mankind within our country as well as the world. Thirdly, as with PPPL, the United Way has no external funding. As PPPL depends on Congress for funding, the United Way depends upon monetary contributions from people like me."

Sonja Patterson, Human Resources:

"I like to give to the United Way because I have seen its effect on people in the community. When someone I know had a stroke, she received food and transportation through the United Way. It was a big help to her family."



...The United Way

PPPL 1997 United Way Campaign **Tuesday, December 2**

The One-Day United Way Campaign at PPPL is Tuesday, December 2, at 10 A.M. in the MBG Auditorium. Please come to the meeting in the morning and join in the celebration party in the afternoon. Thank you!

10:30 A.M. — MBG Auditorium **United Way Meeting**

3:30 P.M. — LOB Lobby **United Way Party**

Door Prizes for the Meeting

Gift Certificate

ACACIA

Gift Certificate

THE ANNEX

Gift Certificate

ARTISTIC HAIR DESIGN

Bride Doll

MARY ANN BROWN

Gift Certificate

CASTAWAY'S

\$50 Gift Certificate

ELLSWORTH'S WINE & LIQUORS

\$35 Gift Certificate

GOOD TIME CHARLEY'S

\$25 Gift Certificate

J BWINBERIE RESTAURANT & BAR

NOVOTEL, PRINCETON

Dinner for Two

PRINCETON MARRIOTT

Avon Gift

LENA SCIMECA

\$25 Gift Certificate

SUNNY GARDEN RESTAURANT

\$30 Gift Certificate

TRIUMPH BREWING COMPANY

Two Small Bags

JOHN BENNEVICH

Jazzercise Gift Certificate

SONJA PATTERSON

(3) \$20 Gift Certificates to The Forrestal

A special thanks goes to area merchants and to Laboratory management and staff who so generously donated gifts for prizes. Above, the contributors are listed under the individual gifts.



The PPPL 1997 United Way Committee includes Chairperson Mary Ann Brown and committee members Joanne Bianco, Joyce Bitzer, Sara Flohr, Steve Iverson, Tom McGeachen, Sonja Patterson, Barbara Sarfaty, Rod Templon, and Patti Wieser.

HOTLINE

Editor/Writer: Patti Wieser Photographer: Elle Starkman

Graphic Artist:

Layout:

Greg Czechowicz

Patti Wieser

The HOTLINE is issued by the Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory, a research facility supported by the United States Department of Energy. It is primarily an internal publication. Correspondence and requests to reprint material should be directed to the Editor, PPPL HOTLINE, P.O. Box 451, Princeton, NJ 08543; Interoffice correspondence should be addressed to Room B366, LOB Bldg., C-Site; fax 609-243-2751; telephone 609-243-2757; e-mail pwieser@pppl.gov